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STATE OF

COLORADO Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Re: Bowie Loadout area C1981038

1 message

Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us> Thu, Jun 14, 2018 at 10:56 AM
To: Judy Martin <judykohlermartin@gmail.com>

Cc: "Binns - DNR, Janet" <Janet.binns@state.co.us>, Richard Rudin <richrudin@cs.com>, Ty and Helen Gillespie
<azurapaonia@aol.com>, Lee Bradley <leeb@orchardvalleyfarms.com>, Steve Harper <hotchlaw@gmail.com>, Bill Bear
<BBear@bowieresources.com>, Basil Bear <basilbear@bowieresources.com>

Good morning Judy,

| hope all is well. The Division cannot speak to any rumored activities which could potentially occur at the Bowie No. 1
Mine Loadout area (Loadout). As you know, the Loadout has an approved Operation Plan (C-1981-038, Volume 7 pgs
2.05.-1 through 2.05.-22) see attached. This Operation Plan (Plan) is the only plan that has been approved by the
Division. If there is a proposed deviation from the approved Plan, Bowie Resources, LLC. will be required to submit a
Revision to the Division in order to change the currently approved Plan and no changes to the currently approved Plan
can occur prior to the Division's approval.

To date, the Division has not received any information proposing a change to the currently approved Plan for the Loadout.
I hope this helps and please let either myself or Janet Binns know if you have any additional questions or comments.

Thanks,
Jason

Jason Musick
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
Coal Regulatory Program
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On Wed, Jun 13, 2018 at 3:14 PM, Judy Martin <judykohlermartin@gmail.com> wrote:
| have heard that Bowie is going to lease the loadout area to another mine to use as a staging area. There will be
multiple trucks stored there and also coming in and out of the area. This is only a rumor now--but probably true.
Because Bowie has stated that the county has no jurisdiction over its use as an industrial/commercial site (per their
letter to you after the county commissioners decision not to approve the salvage yard), | believe they may just start
using it that way. Since this site was supposed to be for support for Bowie#2, would this be a violation of their permited
use?

Again, | do not have all the facts--but if this is what they plan to do, it will have similar impact as the salvage yard would
have--and no oversight.

Please let me know what would be the regulations on this---

Thanks
Judy
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